
 
 

 

Dear Neighbor,  

I am writing to introduce you to ACCIONA Energy and let you know about plans 

for the Palmas Altas Wind Farm that will be located in the vicinity of Rio 

Hondo – a map of the project area is included in this letter. Our experienced 

team will be managing the project in a way that minimizes impacts on nearby 

residents, but you may notice activity near the project site when 

construction begins.  Currently our permitting and development work is on 

track to begin construction around September 2018, and finish around November 

2019. 

You may recognize our name because we are the owner operators of the San 

Roman wind farm. 

Palmas Altas will consist of 46 wind turbines located on private land.  When 

completed, the wind farm will generate enough clean, renewable electricity to 

power over 43,000 homes. ACCIONA Energy will build, own and operate the wind 

farm.  

We will keep you updated on the progress of the project and you can always 

contact us through the email address below. We have also established a 

project website at www.palmaswind.com to make sure community members can get 

in touch and stay up to date on our progress. 

ACCIONA Energy has constructed over 200 wind farms around the world. We work 

hard to be a good neighbor during the construction and operation of our 

projects. We will employ as many as 170 people during the peak of 

construction and once complete, the project will be operated by a staff of 10 

people.    

Planning for the Palmas Altas Wind Farm included extensive wildlife and 

environmental studies to determine if the site was appropriate for wind farm 

development. All of our construction contractors will adhere to our strict 

safety and environmental requirements to ensure that the project is a 

success.  

ACCIONA Energy is proud to be part of the business community in Cameron 

County. We first came to the county to build San Roman, which is located near 

Los Fresnos. Our local team has been operating the San Roman since 2016, 

generating homegrown electricity and bringing new revenue to the county.  

When we built San Roman, we established the San Roman Wind Farm Scholarship 

Fund, which will provide scholarships to students from the Port Isabel and 

Los Fresnos School districts throughout the life of that project. For Palmas 

Altas, we will be making significant road improvements to Olmito Road and to 

Fernando East Road near the intersection with Olmito Road. We have also come 

to an agreement with Cameron County to fund a two-year road fund for other 



 

road improvements. We’re looking forward to creating more jobs and economic 

growth here in Cameron County.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us via email at 

palmasinquiries@acciona.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mary Connor, Environmental Manager 

Acciona Energy USA Global LLC 

mailto:palmasinquiries@acciona.com

